
ANONYMOUS

On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to 
welcome everyone to the 2024 Youth Singers of Calgary 
HEARTS OUT fundraising gala.

Generous supporters like you are helping to ensure budding performing
artists will continue to have access to this great program to hone their
talents—and share them with all of us! 

Thank you for believing in them.

MESSAGE FROM PREMIER DANIELLE SMITH
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MARQUEE SPOTLIGHT

LIMELIGHT

CREATIVE ELEMENT

*See digital program for complete message.1


